
Rules Committee, 

I am a voter in Portland, OR (97214). The U.S. Constitution instructs the individual states to 

select Electors as determined by state legislation. The current "winner-take-all" allocation has 

repeatedly failed to select the most popular candidate. The electoral collage is a legacy of a 

pre-literate society. The electoral collage was designed for flexibility and now is the time for 

modernization. The President should be selected democratically based on the National 

popular vote totals.  

Pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral. 

-David Aschkenasy, Portland, OR 

David Aschkenasy  

dgaschk@gmail.com  

2738 Clay St  

Portland, Oregon 97214 

 

  

 

 
 

mailto:dgaschk@gmail.com

